





13th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Please find a link for the online-safety newsletter from HfL for Autumn 2022.

Autumn Newsletter 2022

The HfL 2022 autumn term online safety newsletters for parents and carers edition both feature a range of guidance, news, links and updates about online safety for all phases, with particular reference to the current situation, recent developments and concerns.

The newsletter includes reviews and details which you may find useful and helpful in supporting your child, about the following topics:

- Help children stay safe on chat apps
- New advice from NSPCC
- Online Grooming

Wie Chorles

- Live Streaming
- Supporting young people with SEND

If you have any questions or concerns relating to Online Safety and your child, please do not hesitate to contact a member of your child's pastoral team.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Goodes
Vice Principal

